
Lincoln High School Booster Club Minutes 
May 4th, 2020  5:30 PM 

(No April 2020 Mtg due to COVID-19) 
 
 

Diane Dobbs initiated the virtual meeting with Booster Executive Committee via Zoom at 5:30 PM 
Also in attendance…Joey Struwe, AD, and Kristin Brown, outgoing Treasurer 
 
Motion:  New Officers to take effect as of this meeting. Motion by Jackie Dumansky, 2nd by Jenny 
Downey. Motion carried unanimously by Exec. Committee 
 
Executive Committee of LHS Booster Club as of 5/4/2020 
Diane Dobbs-President 
Gregg Gohl-President Elect 
Brian Mulder-Vice President 
Jackie Dumansky-Treasurer 
Naomi Dobson-Assistant Treasurer 
Jenny Downey-Secretary 
Michelle Black-Assistant Secretary 
Chris Wasmund-Social Media Coordinator 
Kurt Brost-Presidents Bowl Co-Chair 
Daryl & Susan Eichacker-Presidents Bowl Co-Chairs 
 
Secretary Minutes & Treasurer Financials Reports: 
Motion to Approve by Gregg Gohl, 2nd by Jackie Dumansky. Motion carried. 

 
Old Business:   

• T-Shirts for All: No new update 

• Feature Foto Wall:  Kristin Brown said all but three of last year’s photos have been picked up 

and a letter is being emailed to parents of students nominated for this year. 

• Presidents Bowl Volunteers:  Prez Bowl monthly meetings are now happening via Zoom, and we 

are encouraged to have representation. 2019 WHS, 2020 RHS, 2021 LHS is the rotation. 

• Booster Website Revamp:  Chris Wasmund/Jenny Downey continue to work on this project and 

have a meeting scheduled with Omnitech reps to map out the site. 

• Booster Club Presidents Bowl Allocation Formula Discussion: 

Gregg led a discussion regarding the uncertainty about how and when the current allocation 

formula was developed. Not sure it is equitable or makes sense, and when asked, we should be 

able to articulate the formula and how/why it was put in place. Two options were proposed: A 

certain dollar amount ($32.62) per student involved in each activity, or a baseline of $1,000 

minimum with additional amounts added per increments of students involved. 

   $250   15-30 participants 

   $500  31-50 participants 

$1,000  51-75 participants 

$2,000  76-100 participants 

$3,000 101-125 participants 

$3,500  126+ participants 

Motion: Bring Baseline Allocation proposal (outlined above) to full Booster club for approval. Motion 

made by Brian Mulder, 2nd by Naomi Dobson. Motion carried.   



Administration- Mr. Struwe:   

• New district physical policy (one year extension)--those with a physical after 4/1/19 do not need 
to get a new one, but those prior to 4/1/2019 will need a physical. This info was emailed in a 
letter to LHS distribution list. 

• Unsure if summer camps will happen, unsure what fall sports will look like. Meetings with 
SDHSAA and District ADs will further clarify as the summer moves along. 

• Unsure how Sports Night will take place…a concern is we may lose numbers on Presidents Bowl 
Ticket Sales as well as Red, White & Blue membership without this event  

• Joey thanked the group for our service to the students and families of LHS 
 
Adjournment:  Diane adjourned at 6:47 pm.  Next meeting July 20th, 2020 (June was cancelled) 
Respectfully submitted by Jenny Downey, Asst. Secretary 


